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Measure Description: 
Modifies provisions regarding schedule by which local public health authorities must submit local plans 
for applying foundational public health capabilities and implementing foundational public health 
programs.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Health Care to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. This bill modifies the provisions regarding 
the schedule by which local public health authorities must submit local plans for applying foundational 
public health capabilities and implementing foundational public health programs. This bill will have a 
significant fiscal impact on the Oregon Health Authority and on County Public Health Departments. OHA 
estimates a General Fund impact of $49,293,122 for the 2017-2019 biennium and $61,655,421 for the 
2019-2012 biennium. The Counties estimate that implementation of this bill would cost $43.9 million. A 
more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


